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DIARY DATES 

 

JUNE 

 

9th Pupil Free Day 

12th Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

30th Music is Fun Performance 

 

JULY 

 

6th School Disco 

7th Last day of Term  

 Early finish at 2pm 

24th First Day Term3 

 

SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school 

office. Please contact us and we can 

send home an application with your child. 

If you have any queries regarding the 

forms please call or come into the front 

office and we can help you. 

 

PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments 

can be made over the phone to either 

Tracey or Cherie eg OSHC, school fees, 

excursions  

 

OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7-8.30am 

After school care: 3-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

 

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their 

classroom in the morning. If you have a 

current police check and would like to 

help in the canteen, please speak to Jo, 

our canteen manager 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 8.30am - 9am  

Last week was Reconciliation 
Week and Clovelly Park Primary 
School leadership firmly 
acknowledges the important 
responsibility we all have as 
Australians to work in 
collaboration with our 
Indigenous school community in 
reconciliation.  

 

The need for a reconciled 
humanity is as important now as 
it has ever been. Recent horrific 
world events in Manchester, 
London Bridge, Iraq and many 
others remind us how important 
our role is as educators in 
providing a familiar, consistent, 
predictable, safe and supportive 
learning environment for all 
students in our care. 

 

Our teachers and support staff, 
on a daily basis, model 
thoughtful and sensitive 
responses and behaviours to 
quite incomprehensible world 
events. They employ these key 
action strategies: 

 

 They accept 
students as 
individuals and 
work in 
partnerships with 
their students. 

 

 

 

 They model respect by 
listening attentively to 
students acknowledging and 
promoting diverse 
perspectives. 

 

 They explicitly support and 
model democratic processes 
within their classrooms and 
the school community. 

 

 They help students to 
eliminate language and 
actions that make others feel 
uncomfortable without bias 
or discrimination. 

 

 They strategically plan and 
implement structures and 
processes to ensure positive 
social inclusion. 

 

At Clovelly we believe that a 
learning environment which 
supports the wellbeing of 
students will affirm diversity, 
encourage inclusivity and 
promote harmony. 

NEWS FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Principal - Michael Clark, Deputy Principal - Richard Maynard,                                      

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, School Counsellor - Zoe  Wecker 
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SCHOOL CHOIR 

Choir have had a really successful couple of weeks. 

Mrs Wood leads us in from fun warm ups (as you 

can see from the photo) and serious rehearsal.  

We performed “Into a Fantasy” at Assembly and 

Tahira (Y7) practised the solo for that song.  She 

then went to a solo audition for the Festival.  

Charlie (Y7) went for an audition to be a host of a 

Festival concert. They liked her so much that she  

was called back for a second audition. 

Congratulations girls!  

UKULELE GROUP 

The special ukulele group were invited to perform 

at the Marion City council Citizenship Ceremony 

on Saturday June 3rd.  They performed a number of 

songs with an Australian theme as guests were 

shown to their seats. It made it extra special that a 

student who used to be at our school was there as 

part of the ceremony.  

SAPOL Visit 

SAPOL will be at school Tuesday 13th June to give 

a session to selected students regarding cyber-

safety and online bullying. One the senior 

constables from our Harmony Day BBQ will be 

attending. If you have any 

questions please contact the 

school. 

 

 

G4 STUDENTS 

In G4 Students have been discussing optimism. This is 

what the class groups came up with. 

What is optimism? 

Optimism means looking on the bright side 

Not stressing about hard things 

Thinking positive 

 

What does optimism sound like? 

“Look on the bright side!” 

“Don’t worry” 

“Good work, keep going!” 

“I’m going to look on the bright side!” 

Kindness towards others and yourself 

“I’m going to learn new things, even if they’re hard!” 

“Don’t ever give up!” 

“I can make new friends!” 

“I can think positively!” 

“You can do it!” 

“Try your best and persevere!” 

“I believe in myself!” 

“Don’t worry if you make a mistake!” 

“I’m going to have a great day!” 

Positive comments to people who are having trouble 

 

Why is optimism important? 

Being optimistic helps you: 

-follow your goals and dreams 

-make new friends and keep old friends 

-be successful in life 

-try new things 

-learn from your mistakes, which builds confidence 

-not to give up and progress 

-succeed 

-work hard 

Improves your happiness and mental health 

Improves and maintains positive self esteem 

If you weren’t optimistic you’d be sad and gloomy 

Parking at School Drop off and pick up 

times 

Please be aware where you park during school 

drop off / pick up times. Please do not park across 

driveways and read the parking signs in regards to 

parking. Do not park on any yellow line as these 

are no parking areas. 

 

Care for children is always available 

Winter can be a busy time for emergency 

departments and it is important to consider 

whether it really is an emergency.  

For minor illness or injury, there are a range of 

care options to consider, including your local GP 

or pharmacy. Local health services, including 

information about after hours services, can be 

found through the National Health Services 

Directory at www.nhsd.com.au.  

If it is an emergency, emergency care for children 

is available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Some 

conditions that are not life-threatening for an adult 

can be more serious for babies and young children. 

In particular, young babies with fever need to be 

assessed by a doctor. In an emergency or life 

threatening situation, always call triple zero (000) 

for an ambulance.  

For more information, including emergency 

department locations and information about other 

care options, visit www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/

careforchildren.  

 

Lost Property 

 

The school lost property box has accumulated a 

large array of assorted non-school clothing. If you 

wish to be reunited with a lost item please see 

Wendy Cove, Pastoral Care Worker, in the yellow 

Unit planning room.  

Please note: All non-school clothing and 

miscellaneous items not collected by the end of 

term will be donated to the Salvation Army Thrift 

Shop and Marion Good Gear Op-Shop 

 

 

 

Girls Football Clinic 

 

On Tuesday 6th of June we were lucky enough to 

have 2 players from the Adelaide Crows women's 

team come and run a series of football Clinics for 

our upper primary girls. They ran through a 

number of relays, learnt how to kick the ball 

and do some bumps and tackles. It was so much 

fun!  

 

Jess Smith 

Health and PE Teacher 

Clovelly Park Primary School 

 


